1993 - District Annual was held in the Bruce Township Community Centre With Underwood Institute as Hostess Roll Call was Answered by 10 Institutes. The Reports were given by all the conveners and each reported a good year. President for 1993-1994 is Mrs. Margaret Playle from Tara Branch Secretary Treasurer Mrs. Edith Coleman from the Arkwright Branch.

1994 - District Annual was held in the Burgoyne Presbyterian church with West Arran Women's Institute as Hostess Roll Call was answered by 10 Institutes. The Reports were given by the Committee's and the Convers and all reported a good year. President for 1994-95 is Mrs. Anna Hodge, Secretary Mrs. Edith Coleman and Treasurer Mrs. Alma Virtue.

1995 - District Annual, May 11 at 7pm. Met at St. Andrews Presbyterian Church in Southampton. White School was hostess branch. Provincial Board member Lois Olmstead gave her report of the Provincial board meeting which was held at Creiff Hills, Puslinch. Her report in August related the success of the Centennial committee for their day at Milton Agri. Museum in June. The quilt committee of Anna Farrow, Lois Urstadt, and Carol Craig were given high praise for their work. Forty three quilts from across the province were entered. Several prize winners came from this area. The Hobby Fair committee have planned for more space in the lunch area on fair day for our 25th year. Mount Hope branch provided the lovely quilt called "Garden Trellis" for tickets for the annual draw. Burgoyne will be responsible for 1996, Brucedale 1997, Arkwright 1998, and Allenford 1999.

1996 - Bruce Centre District Annual. President Anna Hodge of Tara presided with Margaret Playle of Tara the Secretary. The hostess branch was Allenford. Margaret Playle reported from the nominating committee, Edna McCarrell was elected President for the coming year. The Hobby Fair committee will be Brenda McDonald, Margaret Playle, Anna Hodge of Tara. Our F.W.I.O. board member is Anna Hodge of Tara.